
Dear Travel Partners, 

  

SriLankan Airlines are delighted to inform you we will operate 5 nonstop flights a week from Hong Kong to Sri Lanka 

starting from 15Jul 2017. 

  

For more information, please feel free to contact us at +852 2521 0708 or visit our website www.srilankan.com. 

  

 

 

http://www.srilankan.com/

